

1701 Walnut Street Kansas City, MO 64108 (816) 474-3555

March 27, 2012

Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19th Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

Dear Paul;

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as CEO and control shareholder for Bishop-McCann, LLC. Our company operates a web site under the domain name www.bishopmccann.com. We are organized as a Missouri Corporation and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions.

Sincerely,

Dan Nilsen

CEO



4520 Main Street Kansas City, MO 64111 816-756-2225

March 30, 2012

Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19th Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

Dear Paul:

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as a founder and member of C 3 Capital, LLC. C 3 manages over \$250 million in assets for businesses to finance later stage growth, strategic acquisitions, ownership transitions and recapitalizations. Our company operates a web site under the domain name www.c3cap.com. We are organized as a Missouri LLC and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions.

Sincerely,

Steven Swartzman



Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19th Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

Dear Paul:

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as President and control shareholder for Kaseff Services, LLC. Our company operates a web site under the domain name www.mymetrotitle.com. We are organized as a Kansas LLC and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions.

Sincerely,

Barry Kasett



Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19th Kansas City, Missouri 64108

Dear Paul;

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as President and control shareholder for Latteland Espresso LLC. Our company operates a web site under the domain name <u>lattelandkc.com</u>. We are incorporated as a Missouri Limited Liability Corporation and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings' that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded the domain name Latteland.LLC.

Sincerely,

Ed Schultz

luminopolis

Mr. Shaul Jolles Dot Registry 208 W. 19th Kansas City, Missouri 64108

Dear Mr. Jolles,

I understand from our conversation that you and Dot Registry are applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as CEO of Luminopolis, LLC. Our company operates a web site under the domain name <u>luminopolis.com</u>. We are incorporated as a Missouri Limited Liability Corporation and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings'that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded the domain name Luminopolis.LLC.

Sincerely,

Jase Wilson



Mr. Shaul Jolles Dot Registry 208 W. 19th Kansas City, Missouri 64108

Dear Shaul:

I understand from our conversation that you and Dot Registry are applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as CEO of OfficePort, LLC. Our company operates a web site under the domain name officeportnetwork.com. We are incorporated as a Missouri Limited Liability Corporation and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings' that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded the domain name officeport.LLC.

Sincerely,

Michael T Edmondson